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TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION
AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

COMM CIRC 07/92 3 August 2007
SC CIRC 07/37

2007 Annual Commission and Scientific Committee Meetings —
Notification of Participation and Visa Requirements

Members are reminded that notification of their meeting representatives, alternate
representatives and advisers should be received from their nominated official contact as far as
possible in advance of the meeting. The absence of such notification may result in non-
admittance to the meetings.

Members are also reminded of the visa requirements for participants at the annual CCAMLR
meetings in Hobart (COMM CIRC 07/54, SC CIRC 07/27). The instructions are available on
the Commission and Scientific Committee ‘Members Only’ webpages of the CCAMLR
website. Members are urged to ensure that their nominated representatives apply for the
necessary visas well before the meeting, at the latest two (2) months prior to the
representative’s intended date of departure.

Please note that submission of the Personal Information Form for Nominated CCAMLR
Representatives for visa application purposes does not constitute official notification of
participation in the meetings. The Secretariat is only in a position to assist with visa
applications, if necessary, once this information is received.

v@ Dr D.G.M. Miller

Executive Secretary




